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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o Request for Florida West Coast Section Year End Gala Event (11/16/24) Region3 Speaker.  

Submitted via email to Director Grigorian on 10/22/2024 
 

• Area3 Section Issues/Reports 
o No issues to repot 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public-Reminders 
o I continue to participate with the Florida Council and am currently Vice Chair 
o All R3 Area Chairs that are Florida Sections are invited to attend the Area Report portion of the 

FC meeting 
o The Region3 Area3 Florida Section’s 2024 IEEE R3-AREA3 FLORIDA SPACE COAST 

CYBERSECURITY CONFERENCE was held on October 5th as scheduled and proved to be very well 
attended with over 60 attendees for the full day event.  A report will be submitted to the R3 
Newsletter Editor.  The support from Region3 contributed greatly to the success of the 
conference. 

 
• Notable AREA activities (Positive and Negative) 

o The Canaveral & Melbourne Sections will continue to hold as many joint events as possible. 
Thus far this year, we have held 8 joint functions and are increasing participation by other 
Area3 Sections 

o The Melbourne Section has invited the Canaveral Section to have a joint year end Awards and 
Holiday Banquet.  Planning is underway 

o Area3 Sections are either in full swing with meetings and activities or ramping up and should be 
ready for a great 2025! 
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